
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 7/11/2014 9:51:46 AM

RedactedTo:

Allene Zanger (azanger@stewardshipcouncil.org)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Deer Creek AL and Resolution 

Good. Thx.
On Jul 11, 2014, at 9:47 AM, [Redacted wrote:

Paul

Just received my copy...thanks!

Redact

From: Clanon, Paul fmailto:paul.clanon@cpyc.ca.qovl
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 2:54 PM 
To: I Redacted I
Cc: Allene Zanger
Subject: Re: Deer Creek AL and Resolution

Energy Division promises me up and down it’ll be on the August 14 agenda.

On Jul 7, 2014, at 2:20 PM, |Redacted wrote:

Hi, Paul.

Just wondering whether you’ve heard anything about the status of the 
Deer Creek Advice Letter and related Resolution? When we talked at

SB GT&S 0695484

mailto:azanger@stewardshipcouncil.org
mailto:paul.clanon@cpyc.ca.qovl


the SC Board meeting on June 25th, you thought the AL would be issued 
for public comment that week. I haven’t seen it yet and think the AL 
needs to be issued mid-next week at the latest to make the August 14th 
Commission meeting so wanted to check-in.

Thanks!

Redact

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pqe.com/about/company/privacv/customer/
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